
Visit of Chef Tamura, Japan Culture Envoy: Japanese Cuisine Seminar at ICCA 

On October 1, the Consulate-General organized a Japanese cuisine seminar at the International Centre for Culinary Arts 

in cooperation with Japan Cultural Envoy and Owner-Chef of Kyo-Ryori restaurant Manshige, Chef Keigo Tamura. 

Around 30 ICCA students attended a lecture by Chef Tamura, Students had an experience of tasting Dashi (soup stock 

originated from bonito flakes and dried sea kelps), making Soba noodle, and cooking Matcha Dofu(desert). 
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Students tasting Soba noodle made by themselves 

 

Taking group photo at the end of seminar 

 


